
 

 

What’s happening for the Fairymead Road Flood Evacuation Route?  

Council is committed to updating the community on the flood mitigation projects within 
Bundaberg North. Further to Council’s Community Newsletter No.1, a key milestone for this 
project was the finalisation of the detail design in late November. Programming is now 
underway for construction to commence in January 2015. 
 
What’s next?  

Construction phase planning is well underway to ensure works are ready to commence early 
next year. 
 
There will be minimal alterations to existing public utilities which will assist in smooth 
delivery of road & drainage works planned.  
 
Council will continue to keep the community up to date as projects move forward. 
 
The team will contact any potentially affected residents in the near future as the Fairymead 
Road Evacuation Route progresses. 
 
We thank you for your ongoing patience while we deliver these important flood resilience 
projects. 
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Contact Information 
Name: Chris Robinson 
 Project Manager 
Email: projects@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 
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